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Last week in Year 2:
We have been busy completing our DT 
project - making a fruit salad! First we 
taste tested 7 different fruits and voted 
for our class favourite. We then talked 
about food safety and what instructions 
we needed to follow. Finally we got to 
make it! We carefully chopped our fruit 
and mixed our own recipe, adding some 
fruit juice at the end. They were delicious! 
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Cavalry’s Virtual London Marathon:
A huge thank you to Jason Bullman for taking on the 
challenge of running a marathon around our school 
field. Jason has already raised over £2500 to be 
shared between Cancer Research UK and Cavalry 
PTFA, and donations can still be made via the 
school office in cash or on 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/jason-bullmans-cavalry-
marathon
Thank you also to everyone who came along 
yesterday morning to support Jason. It was great to 
see the children enjoying their own running activities 
in the sunshine.

https://www.gofundme.com/f/jason-bullmans-cavalry-marathon
https://www.gofundme.com/f/jason-bullmans-cavalry-marathon


Last week in Year 3:

Year 3 have been enjoying their Science topic 
learning about Rocks and Fossils. This week, they 
found out about the life of Mary Anning, who loved 
finding fossils as a young girl.

In Geography, the children have been learning 
about weather and climate. They thought about 
different ways that the weather affects our lives and 
imagined what it would be like to visit hot and cold 
climates.

Best attendance last week: congratulations to Class 1 with 97% and 
Class 14 with 99%. Our whole school target is 97%.



Sport/PE page:

Follow us on Facebook ‘Cavalry Primary School’ or Twitter @Cavalry_Primary

It has been fantastic to see so many children taking part in 
sports clubs after-school already this year. We have seen: 

● 40 children at speed stacking club
● 49 children at KS2 multi-sports club
● 43 children at KS1 multi-sports club
● 26 children at 'This Girl Can' sports club

Soon, we will be taking part in sporting events and 
competitions against other schools to demonstrate all the 
skills we have learnt. 



Dates for your calendar:

3rd to 6th October - Year 5 bikeability training
Monday 10th Oct - parents’ evening appointments available 5 to 7.30 p.m.
Tuesday 11th Oct - parents’ evening appointments available 3.30 to 6.00 p.m.
Monday 17th Oct - school celebrates Harvest Festival
Tuesday 18th Oct - School Photographer here for individuals and sibling groups
Wednesday 19th Oct - PTFA Halloween Discos
24th to 28th Oct - school and nursery closed for half term
Wednesday 21st Dec - last day of school/nursery
Thursday 5th January 2023 - school/nursery open again
All term dates 2022/23 are available on the school website. Please remember that 
holidays in term time are not authorised unless there are very exceptional circumstances 
and you may receive a penalty notice if your child misses school.


